
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 19th July 2023 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
We have had another wonderful year at Coupe Green and all the staff and I feel immensely proud of our 
children’s achievements. There have been so many things to celebrate, the nativity, Y5/6 production, 
Sports Day, Trips; the list is endless.  
 
Our school has continued to evolve this year, with the help of our creative children and hard-working 
parents and helpers. I would like to extend my thanks to Friends of Coupe Green and all of their helpers 
who have worked tirelessly to raise money for school and achieve grants to enable us to create a 
wellbeing garden, purchase resources to improve our ability to recycle and plan exciting events for the 
children. 
 
 I would also like to thank our dedicated governing body, who are a great support to me and all staff at 
school. They give lots of their time to attend meetings and join in with school events and it is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
To all the wonderful staff at Coupe Green, I would like to say a huge thank you for the care, kindness 
and dedication you show each and every day. You make school the happy place that it is and one in 
which children thrive and love to learn. 
 
Children, I would like to thank you for all of your hard work this year. It has been wonderful to see so 
many children face new challenges with positivity. Our little Acorn children have settled into big school 
well and are now ready to become mighty Oaks next year.  
 
I have been so proud to see children showing care to one another this year, radiating the powers of 
respect and kindness. I look forward to watching you all continue to grow next year, where I have no 
doubt you will make me and all adults in school very proud. 
 
Our families, I would like to thank you for your continued support. School is such a busy place, with lots 
of events and activities to remember, and as school staff we appreciate all that you do to enable these 
events and activities to take place. We look forward to continuing to work with you next year. 
 
Year 6, it has been a true pleasure to watch you all grow and it is been wonderful to see your confidence 
and talents shine throughout your primary school journey, and particularly in the production this year. 
You have all worked extremely hard and shown a fantastic work ethic and dedication to learning, whilst 
maintaining wonderful friendships. I know that you will all continue to flourish and achieve all that you set 
out to. Good luck in the next phase of your learning journey. 
 
Over the summer break, I hope that you all have opportunities to rest, spend precious time with family 
and (hopefully) enjoy some sunshine. Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you all 
again, refreshed and ready to learn, when we return in September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Littlewood 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


